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Docket No : 20170215-EU

Name : Lisa Cece

Electric Utility Provider : EI802 - Florida Power & Light Company

Zip Code : 34240

Category : Other

Comments : Regarding the impending Hurricane Irma surcharge that will be imposed on or around

March 1st, FPL proposes that the typical Residential customer will only see a $4's more monthly

for the next year, then it will go up in 2019. Please consider Taxing Districts in this request. As a

Government Employee for Sarasota County, responsible for forty-four Lighting Districts derived by

non ad valorem and ad valorem assessment, this new rate can substantially affect these Districts

that are managed by County Government which is tax exempt. Shortages require approval by the

Board of County Commissioners, and if the funds are depleted, the County is not setup to

replenish? Budgets are set every March for the upcoming year. Please restrict these surcharges

that can be stacked per storm to Residential and Commercial Accounts only, not SL-1 or PL-1

accounts. This increase directly affects County Government for street lighting and traffic signal

accounts as well. These should be exempt. Thank you.




